
From: Linda Winsor 

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 2:29 PM 

To: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward7 

Subject: No TIF 

 

Rebecca and Jane, 

Thank you for your work to take TIF off the table for the Soccer Stadium redevelopment site. 

 

http://kstp.com/news/st-paul-city-council-tif-district-near-soccer-stadium/4054636/?cat=1 

You 2 are doing such a GREAT job for the people of Saint Paul!! 

best, 

 

Linda 

 

 


